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The Asian & Pacific Islander American Scholarship Fund (APIASF) application is now open, and once again this year, Queens College is a partner institution.  This means that eligible students may apply for scholarships of up to $5,000.  The foundation also offers scholarship winners opportunities for academic advising, career guidance, and the chance to connect with current students and former scholarship winners from other campuses.  
To be eligible you must: 
· Be of Asian and/or Pacific Islander ethnicity as defined by The U.S. Census.
· Be a citizen, national or legal permanent resident of the U.S. or a citizen of the U.S. Freely Associated States. 
· Be enrolled as a full-time student in a degree program at Queens College during the 2016 Spring Semester. 
· Have applied for federal financial aid using the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), although you do not necessarily have to be receiving federal aid. 
The application  deadline is October 15th, 2015.  To assist with your application, please attend the information session about the scholarship and the application process on September 9th during free hour and feel free to contact me to discuss your application including the essays.  QC students have been very successful in this scholarship; don’t miss your chance to apply for this wonderful opportunity!  

What: Information Session on APIASF Scholarship 
When: September 9th during Free Hour: 12:15-1:30
Where: Honors Hall Rm. 17 
Why: Learn about the opportunities available through the APIASF scholarship and tips for submitting a strong application 
 
